
To: Dunwoody Village Residents, Families and Staff 

From: Kathy Barton, Director of Operations 
  Brandon Jolly, Director of Health Services 
Re: CONTINUED UPDATE RE. COVID-19 

June 15, 2020 
General Update 

Update: updates are bolded 
Residential 
Residential living    1 case 
Residential Pending Cases   0 cases  
Residential Covid related Deaths  1 case  
Residential cases recovered   2 cases 
Skilled Nursing 
Skilled Nursing        0 cases 
Skilled Pending cases      0 cases 
Skilled cases recovered   3 cases  
Skilled Covid related deaths   7 deaths  
Personal Care 
Personal Care    0 cases 
Personal Care Pending cases    0 cases 
Personal Care Covid related deaths   0 cases 
Employees 
DV Employees    0 cases – self-isolated at home     
DAH Employees     0 cases – self-isolated at home  
Employee Pending cases   0 cases 
COVID cases recovered–employee   17 cases 

 
Staff change: 
We would like to inform the Dunwoody Village residents  of Kim Ring’s resignation from her 
position as Resident Engagement Coordinator in our marketing department.  Many of you were 
introduced to Kim in her position in resident billing (where she worked for 3 ½ years). 
 
We thank Kim for her time and many contributions to Dunwoody Village.  Please join us in 
wishing her the very best in her future endeavors.   
 
Elaine, Monica, and Sally 
 
 



From the County: 
After weeks of library buildings being closed as a result of COVID-19, many Delaware County 
libraries are now offering contactless pickup of books and other materials. Patrons can call or 
email a library that owns the items that they would like to request. Staff will then pull the items, 
check them out, and make them available for pickup in a contactless manner. Details about each 
library’s procedures can be found on individual library websites and at 
http://www.delcolibraries.org/Coronavirus-Updates 
 
  

https://newtowntownship.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e636eee1ef325e1931688f3f8&id=174f8bce79&e=e850eef204

